
Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas break and are
as excited as we are to embark on a new year filled with possibilities
and growth. As we step into 2025, all the staff want to wish everyone a
Happy New Year. We are thrilled to have Mr Cannons join our team as
the new Assistant Headteacher this week. Please do introduce
yourselves and say hello when you see him at the gate. He is eager to
meet our wonderful families and is thrilled to be joining our school
community.

Mr Cannons will be focusing on building strong relationships with our
children, understanding their individual needs and supporting their
journeys. He will play a pivotal role in enhancing our teaching and
learning practices to ensure they are as effective and engaging as
possible. This focus aligns with our new school values of Inspiring
Minds, Nurturing Futures and Strengthening Community, all of which
are central to our vision here at Boorley. We look forward to making
this term a successful and rewarding one for our children as we
continue to work hard to provide the best educational experience
possible for your children.

Inspiring Minds
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In Year R, we have taken part in Big Schools'Birdwatch 2025! We have learnt about the differentspecies of birds we might find in our local area andthe varying features they have to tell them apart.This week, we used binoculars to go birdwatchingand found crows, blackbirds, seagulls, sparrows andmagpies in our school grounds. To support ourlearning we have been reading books about birdsand their features, habitats, nests and eggs. Weeven got to explore and investigate a real bird nestand hatched eggs! To extend our learning duringthe Big Schools' Birdwatch, we have been filling upbird feeders with seeds and providing shelter forthe birds with our bird house in the early yearsgarden. 

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


In assembly this week, we focused on New Year's

resolutions and explored how this relates to our

school value of "Nurturing Futures." We unpicked the

meaning of the word "nurture," understanding it as

the act of taking care of something important—

ourselves, each other, and our environment. The

children learnt that nurturing ourselves involves

maintaining a healthy lifestyle through exercise,

eating nutritious foods and staying hydrated to

support our brain development. We discussed how

the effort we put into our learning today paves the

way for a wealth of opportunities in the future.

Furthermore, we recognised the importance of caring

for our environment and the children acknowledged

their role in protecting both our school grounds and

the wider world.

Nurturing Futures

In our ongoing commitment to Strengthening Community, we are
excited to share that Mr Cannons has written a letter to
introduce himself to you which we invite you to read. 
Mr Cannons invites parents or carers to join our Boorley Park
Steering Group for Inclusion and Diversity. This group aims to
foster an inclusive environment where every voice is heard and
every member of our school community feels valued. Your
participation in this initiative will be instrumental in creating a
diverse and supportive community in which your insights and
experiences will support us in making Boorley as inclusive as
possible.

Strengthening
Community
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KEY Dates
January 2025

Thursday 16th January - 9:00-11:00am - Year R - Little City Workshop in School
Thursday 23rd January -  9:00am - Promoting the Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools Parent
Workshop
Friday 24th January - Year 2 Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium

February 2025
Tuesday 4th February 2:45-3pm Year 3 Parent Workshop - In the Hall
Wednesday 5th February 9:30-10:00am Year 2 - Fox Class - In the hall
Thursday 6th February 9:30-10:00am Year 2 - Hedgehog Class - In the Hall 
Thursday 6th February 3:00-3:15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop - In the hall
Friday 7th February 3:00-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - In the hall
Monday 10th February 3:30pm-7.00pm Parents Evening
Wednesday 12th February 3:30pm-5:30pm Parents Evening
Thursday 13th February Year 4 Trip to Winchester Cathedral

Friday 14th February INSET day - School closed to all pupils
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February Half Term

Monday 24th February – First Day of Term

Safeguarding Notices

  
 
 

As we welcome you back to school for the spring term we recognise that it can
be a struggle to get back into the school routine after the excitement of

Christmas! Please remember that attendance is a vital part of a successful
school experience. When children attend school regularly, they have the

opportunity to engage in learning, build friendships, and develop important
social skills. Each day is filled with exciting lessons, activities, and new

discoveries that contribute to their growth and understanding. We encourage
you to ensure your child is present in school and on time every day, as each

moment in the classroom is a chance to learn something new and share in the
fun of learning together. 




